
You're Invited to Our Back-to-School 

Customer Appreciation Event! 

Dear Valued Customer, 

As the back-to-school season approaches, we want to take a moment to express our gratitude for 

your continued support. 

Join us for a special Customer Appreciation Event on Saturday, August 12th from 10 AM to 4 

PM at our store located at 123 Main Street, Anytown. 

Enjoy: 

• Exclusive discounts on back-to-school supplies 

• Free refreshments and snacks 

• A chance to win exciting prizes 

• Fun activities and giveaways for the kids 

Thank you for being a part of our community. We look forward to seeing you there! 

Best regards, 

Your Company Name 

Contact us at: (123) 456-7890 | info@yourcompany.com 


